
I am Leila Evangelista. I am a member of  St. Margaret CSPC for six years now. I will 

be a CSPC member again this year. I have two children attending St. Margaret school. 

I am advocating that the St. Margaret/Baycrest project be on top of  the capital 

priorities. I have followed the progress of  this project.  So much work has been put into 

it already. We are not on the starting phase; we have gone through several stages and 

designs are already made. This project has funds and what is just needed now is an 

additional funding. 

As of  now, St. Margaret is divided into two campuses because we have our population 

is too big for the size of  the campus.  I understand that another nearby school, OLA 

has a population count that is also too big for its campus.  

The completion of  the renovation of  the St. Margaret campus and the building of  a 

new Catholic school on the Baycrest elementary school site will not on only put all of  

St. Margaret’s students in one campus, but also will solve the over-population situation 

of  two schools. 

  


